
                                                            

 
NORTH SUMMIT LIONS CLUB 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
Spennato’s Restaurant, December 1, 2019 

 

                           
 

         
 

          

___________________________________________________________ 
NORTH SUMMIT LIONS CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Spennato’s Restaurant, December 2, 2019 

        
 

         
 

                                          

              
 Special thanks to Lion Greg Sott for chairing both events,  

and Spennato’s Restaurant for their excellent food and accomodations!  
 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOURTH QUARTER, 2019 
 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 
January 31, 2020 ~ Night at the Races, 

Birchwood Party Center 
 

March, 2020 ~ Texas Hold 'Em Poker 
Tournament, Spennato’s Restaurant 

 

May 29, 2020 ~ Golf Outing,  
Boulder Creek Golf Club 

 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
Gary Pugh 

 

Gary, a N.S.L.C. member for 6 years, embodies 
what an ideal member of a fundraising club is: 
attends most meetings and contributes significant 
ideas and perspectives; leads one of our most 
successful fundraisers; and brings his whole 
family to be involved, participate, and assist in 
various functions. His dedication and involvement 
in the N.S.L.C. have been instrumental in the 
club’s success. Gary is a life-long resident of the 
Nordonia Hills area. So, seeing all the good things 
the Lions do for people in our own community who 
are in need is personally rewarding to him. One of 
those “goods” we do is raise substantial funds 
through our popular Sportsman Raffle, which 
Gary initiated and chairs. He would like to see the 
club “continue to grow and bring in members with 
new ideas and broaden our reach within the 
community.” Gary and his wife, Sharon, have 
been married for 23 years. They have four sons—
18 year-old twins, a 17 year-old and a 14 year-
old. Gary has been a financial advisor for 19 
years. He likes to travel and experience new 
places. He is a rabid Cleveland sports fan, 
especially for the Browns, where he has seats in 
The Dog Pound. Wow! Now there’s another true 
sign of loyalty and dedication!  
______________________________________ 

 

CALL TO THE POST ! 
The night you’ve all been 
waiting for… 
THE Night at the Races 
will be held on January 31, 

2020, at Birchwood Party Center. Tickets are 
available. Contact Lion Chuck if you would like to 
volunteer or contribute gift baskets. 
_____________________________________________________ 

 

NEW MEMBER 
Let’s give a Lion’s Roar Welcome to our 

NEWEST Member, Mike Falhamer! 
______________________________________ 

 

  OUR MISSION 
To help people in our community with services 
and fundraising activities. We will continue to 

support our community’s needs. 
Where There's a NEED, There's a LION 

 

See our Web Site for more awesome news! 
northsummitlions.org 

Check us out on Facebook 

 

https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf

